
IP Addresses Status Changes

As part of AFS’ continuing commitment to improving security and availability
of our online services, we are introducing new IP addresses for our hosting
environment.

Below, you will find a table listing all IP addresses that should be whitelisted
for access to AFS hosted applications services.

Changes to our internet hosting

If you are currently whitelisting AFS IP addresses, it is important to update
your configuration with the new service as soon as possible.

AFS will be performing a phased migration of our hosted solutions to new the
IP addresses after the service start date.

We recommend forwarding this information on to your IT department or
support provider for implementation. If you have any questions, please direct
them to csteam@afs.net.
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